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THIS MONTH WE CELEBRATED EASTER. WE HAD OUR OWN LITTLE 
EASTER PARTY. THE HOME WAS DECORATE WITH BANNERS, EGG 

DECORATIONS, BUNNIES AND A SPRING THEME THROUGH OUT. THE 
RESIDENTS HAD CREAM EGGS AND HOT CROSS BUNS ON GOOD 

FRIDAY AND WATCHED A LOVELY EASTER CHURCH SERVICE FROM ST 
MICHAELS CHURCH. THE RESIDENTS ENJOYED SINGING ALONG TO 

THE TO THE HYMNS AND SAYING PRAYER. WE WOULD LIKE TO SAY A 
MASSIVE THANK YOU FOR ALL THE FAMILIES AND FRIENDS WHO 

DONATED US PRIZES FOR OUR EASTER RAFFLE. 
WE SOLD CAKES TO STAFF AND THEIR FAMILIES TO HELP RAISE 

MONEY AS WELL AS THE RAFFLE TICKETS. WE MANAGED TO RAISED 
OVER £120. WE HAVE HAD PLENTY OF BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS AT 

THE OAST THIS MONTH. JOYCE TURNED 99 AMAZING! 
THIS MONTH WE HAVE INCREASED OUR INDOOR VISITS BY RUNNING 

THEM MONDAY TO FRIDAY AND OPEN TO TWO VISITORS. THERE’S 
BEEN SOME TEARS, SOME LAUGHS AND SOME VERY HAPPY 

MOMENTS. 
ON FRIDAY 30TH WE HAD A LIVE PERFORMANCE FROM ROB T 

THROUGH THE SMART TV. WE TEXTED HIM PEOPLES NAMES AND 
MESSAGES AND HE GAVE SHOUTS TO OUR RESIDENTS. ALTHOUGH IT 

IS NOT THE SAME AS SOMEONE BEING THERE IN PERSON WE ALL 
ENJOYED SOME NEW MUSIC AND THE INTERACTION. 

FINALLY OUR GARDENING CLUB HAS BEEN GOING WELL THINGS ARE 
STARTING TO GROW. WE HAVE ALL SORTS OF FLOWERS, FRUIT AND 

VEG GROWING. WE WILL KEEP YOU UPDATED. 
IT HAS BEEN A VERY BUSY MONTH!! WE HAVE ALSO HAD TIME TO 

PLAY GAMES, BINGO, PLENTY OF SING-ALONGS, EASTER TREATS AND 
NAIL PAINTING. THE HAIR DRESSER HAS RETURNED YAY!!! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



STAFF OF THE MONTH…. 

 
 
 
 

MANDY 
SHE IS A TEAM PLAYER. THIS MONTH SHE HAS HELPED OUT IN EVERY 
DEPARTMENT. ALWAYS SMILING. RESIDENTS LOVE TALKING TO HER 

AND THEY SAY SHE’S A GREAT LISTENER. 
WELL DONE MANDY AND CONGRATULATIONS!!! 

 

5 YEARS OF SERVICE 
CONGRATULATIONS AZMI 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



REUNITED 
THIS MONTH OUR RESIDENT GRACE HAS HAD HER BROTHER COME 

TO STAY WITH US. THEY HAVEN’T SEEN EACH OTHER IN MANY 

YEARS. IT WAS AN EMOTIONAL REUNION FOR THEM AND FOR 

STAFF TO SEE. THEY INSTANTLY RECOGNISED EACH OTHER AND 

WAS SO HAPPY TO SEE ONE ANOTHER. THEY HAVE BEDROOMS 

OPPOSITE ONE ANOTHER SO THEY CAN SEE EACH OTHER WHILST 

SITTING IN THEIR ARM CHAIRS. THEY SEE EACH OTHER EVERY DAY 

AND WILL TELL EVERYONE STORIES ABOUT WHEN THEY WERE 

LITTLE. THEY COME FROM A VERY BIG FAMILY AS THEY HAD 12 

SIBLINGS. IM SURE THEY ARE GOING TO LOVE SPENDING TIME 

THEIR TIME HERE AT THE OAST AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO 

MISCHIEF THEY WILL CAUSE.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



PLEASE RING 07599029903 

TO SPEAK TO A RESIDENT,  

BOOK A VISIT/CALL 

 OR TO SPEAK TO SARAH OR STEPH. 

 



 

TO ALL THE STAFF, FAMILY AND 

FRIENDS FOR YOUR PATIENTS AND 

UNDERSTANDING DURING THESE 

TIMES! 

 

 

 

 


